
I am writing the letter to oppose the Mandatory Vaccination Bill HB 3063.  
 
I am disheartened as a mother that I would be forced to inject my babies with so many vaccines at once. 
I am a pro-vaccine mom but I do choose to vaccinate at a slower rate because I watched my cousin and 
two friends deal with the ramifications of their children reacting to so many vaccines at once. Please, as 
a fellow parent, grandparent, American citizen, and protector of our children, do not take my right away 
as a parent.  
Sincerely,  
Juli Tussing  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


